
More of the Best of the Valley January 31, 2020

Ansonia to get 3 new bus shelters
ANSONIA - Mayor David S. Cassetti recently announced
approval of three bus shelters to be installed along several
routes in the city, at no cost to taxpayers.

The announcement follows recent meetings with the
Naugatuck Valley Council of Governments.

Read the full story HERE by New Haven Register
Correspondent Jean Falbo-Sosnovich.

One shelter will be at the corner of Main and Bridge Streets

A recent photo shows Chifrijo
bathed in shade reflecting Ansonia
City Hall. The restaurant located at
242 Main St. is celebrating its first
anniversary today.

- Photo by
Patricia Villers

https://www.nhregister.com/valley/article/Ansonia-adding-3-new-bus-shelters-through-federal-14999155.php#item-85307-tbla-2
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Saturday, February 22
General David Humphreys House
37 Elm St, Ansonia
11 am to 1 pm

The property of the circa 1698 David Humphreys House welcomes
you to Maple Sugaring in Early America. Historical interpreter,
Tom Nedweden, will boil sap derived from the sugar maples of the
Northeast in 17th-century fashion.

Learn about the
science behind the
sap flow and the
history of how it was
celebrated and used by indigenous peoples and early European
settlers.

Taste a sample of maple syrup on ice.

Cost is $5 per person.
Pre-register by calling 203-735-1908 or e-mail to

info@derbyhistorical.org

This is a press release from the Derby Historical Society.

Derby Historical Society to host Maple Sugaring in Early America

Bash to benefit scholarship fund in Ansonia girl's memory

ANSONIA - Leah's Birthday Bash will be held Saturday at
Kolbe Cathedral High School, 33 Calhoun Place, Bridgeport.

Leah Rondon was an Ansonia resident. She was about to
enter first grade at John C. Mead Elementary School when
she tragically died Aug. 20, 2015 in a car accident.

The annual fundraiser includes carnival games, crafts, face
painting, raffles, performances, and more!

All proceeds will benefit the Leah Rondon Memorial
Scholarship Fund.

Click on logo to see more

The Seymour
Historical Society
showcased this
postcard of the
first woolen mill
in the U.S, by
First St.,
Seymour (then
called
Humphreysville)
in 1804.

It was torn down
in 1907.

Thanks to The
Valley Post for
finding this piece
of Valley history.
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